



Minutes of the meeting of the committee of Ilkeston Football Club Supporters Group held at The New Manor Ground on Wednesday 19th March 2015 at 8.00pm.

Present: Duncan Payne, Jon Shapland; Lynda Bacon, John Attewell, Alex Middleton, David Potter

Action

24/15	<u>Introductions and Apologies</u>	
	Apologies were received from Lee Francis, Duncan Lapping and Darren Jones.	
25/15	<u>Minutes of meeting held on 18th February 2015</u>	
	The minutes of the last meeting were noted and agreed.	
26/15	<u>Race Night Report</u>	
	Race Night discussed and declared a success. The venue – The Dukeries - was praised and it was agreed this be put on record along with special thanks to Pete Seals for acting as MC.	
27/15	<u>Discussion of Marine FC fixture on 14th March 2015</u>	
	The situation on the behaviour of a very small minority of those in attendance at The Marine away fixture was discussed for over an hour. The Chairman will produce a statement giving the Group's position with the intention of issuing it to fans at turnstiles if possible. JA to speak to Nigel Harrop (NH) to seek agreement on distribution of the statement at the turnstiles.	JA
28/15	<u>IFC Liaison</u>	
(i)	Awards Night : JA to give NH the option of cancelling Eastwood Hall for the proposed Awards Night event.. As an alternative, the Group will arrange an event in Clubhouse on 18th April after the last home game.	
(ii)	The Flying Robin (TFR): Those present discussed TFR becoming the Official Club programme.	

	JA to get Club reaction and ask how many free programmes have to be provided	
29/15	<u>Other Project Progress Reports</u>	
(i)	Raffle for canvas: The Chairman will email LF for an update	DP/LF
30/15	<u>Membership Report</u>	
	Membership was unchanged but LB gave JA details of three potential new members.	
31/15	<u>Away Travel Report</u>	
	JS mentioned that at Conference North level it becomes illegal to carry alcohol on supporters coaches so we would have to police this. There was also a discussion about possible price increases for travelling fans and the option of travelling on supporters coach for next season	
32/15	<u>Player of the Year and Hall of Fame</u>	
	Player of Year - Supporters to have free vote. - Hall of Fame discussed. Agreed 7 nominations , Alf Baker, John Tudor, Terry Swinscoe, Che Adams, Kevin Wilson, Dave Mantle, Gary Ricketts JS informed meeting that we need new trophy supplier	JS
33/15	<u>Any Other Business</u>	
	No other items were raised.	
34/15	<u>Date, time & venue of next meeting</u>	
	The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 15 th April 2015 at 8.00pm at the NMG.	

There being no further business the meeting closed at 11:05pm

ACTION POINTS ARISING FROM THE MEETING HELD ON 19th March 2015

Minute:	Action:	By Whom:	By When:	Comments:
27/15	JA to speak to Nigel Harrop (NH) to seek agreement on distribution of the statement at the turnstiles.		21/03/15	
29/15(i)	Raffle for canvas: The Chairman will email LF for an update		21/03/15	
32/15	JS to investigate the need new trophy supplier		17/04/15	